THE LAKE AND PENINSULA SCHOOL DISTRICT
101 Jensen Drive
P.O. Box 498
King Salmon, Alaska 99613
Phone (907) 246-4280 / Fax (907) 246-4473

May 26, 2022

Ms. Luke, Superintendent
Mr. Cornell, Director of Personnel
Members of the Board

It is with mixed emotions I write this letter. I want to inform you I
will not be returning to the Lake and Peninsula for the 2022-2023
School Year.

Per my contract agreement for the FY23 School Year I am providing
fourteen (14) day notice of my intention to terminate my contract.

[ do want to make it clear my resignation is not a result of
dissatisfaction with the job, District or Leadership. On the contrary,
this decision has been made easier by my belief the District is in very
capable hands.

[ trust my time here has been well spent. 1 know I am going to leave
with wonderful memories and a special place in my heart for the Lake
and Peninsula School District it’s staff, students and communities.

Chief Operating Officer
Lake and Peninsula School District



